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Dear Lions 

Four months have gone by and what 

has been done for LCIF ? 

I am disappointed to report that that 

for the first quarter only 3 Clubs as 

mentioned in my last News Letter, 

made a donation to LCI F. During 

September there was not a single 

donation received from our District 

Be aware In order for a Club to 

qualify for the 2013-2014 

Excellence Award, Clubs need to 

have contributed to LCIF 

I am attaching the latest Re-cap of 

Donations. Hopefully next month 

where there is a zero for your Club 

there will be an amount of your 

donation. 

Clubs need to decide now on how 

they wish to achieve this by 

donating to one of our 5 Core 

Program Areas  ( Area of Greatest 

Need – Disaster – Sight – Youth – 

Humanitarian Needs )  will go 

towards the presentation of a Melvin 

Jones Fellowship. Donations to 

LCIF can be paid from Clubs 

Projects Funds, besides anyone 

wanting to donate in their personal 

capacity 

$ 1000 is the cost for a Melvin Jones 

Fellowship.  I am certain there are 

members in your Club or someone 

in the Community who would be a 

deserving recipient 

I urge you to take up this challenge 

your contribution could provide a 

lifetime of miracles for others. 

If you need any assistance or advice 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

There will again be a desk at the 

District Mid-Year Conference and I 

will be able to provide you with 

information about  LCIF.  

LCIF has a web site :-             

(www. lcif.org ) go on line and see 

the Lionistic work being done 

worldwide. 

LCIF is a highly efficient 

foundation, and receives no club 

dues. The largest amount of funding 

comes from Lions. Every dollar 

donated goes towards a grant, as the 

administrative costs are paid for by 

interest earned on investments. 
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